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Word Of the Week 

22/1/2024-2/1/2024 

‘diverse’ 

 

 

 

This week 11BH have made different types of pasta.  This was in 
preparation for the upcoming BTech Home Cooking Skills 
assessment. The students enjoyed threading the pasta through the 
pasta machines – although it was a little messy! 
 

On Wednesday a group of students and staff travelled to the O2 arena to take part in the 

‘Young Voices’ concert.  Everyone enjoyed the experience immensely.  A big thank you to 

Mrs Green for organizing the school’s participation and to Mis Chambers and Miss Barrett 

for supporting the students. 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

 

 

 

Attendance 

8/1/2024-

12/1/2024 

 

1st Diamond 94% 

 

2nd Yellow 93.85% 

 

3rd Green 93.64% 

 

 
 

 

 

Safeguarding 

At Cedar Hall School, the safety of all our pupils is of paramount importance. 

If you have any concerns regarding child protection or keeping a child safe, please contact our Designated 

Safeguarding Lead – Mr N. Maxwell. 

or 

Deputy Safeguarding Leads – Mrs S Simpson, Mrs S Overell and Mrs S Hoy. 

 

The Charles Culwick Helpfulness Trophy 

This week the trophy was won by Jack 

(Sapphire Class).  Jack won for helping  a 

friend when he was injured. 

Well done Jack and thank you for your 

kindness. 

 

The Gardening Trophy 

This week the Gardening 

Trophy was won by Tyler 

(8C). 

Tyler designed the new 

raised flower beds and 

planned what should be 

planted in each one. 

Well done Tyler – thank 

you for your hard work. 

Well done to GB class for representing Cedar Hall so 
beautifully on their recent visit to Asda.  
 
The students collected shopping lists from staff 
members then chose the products, packed and paid 
for them. When they returned to school they delivered 
the items - even remembering a receipt. 
 
Well done GB class! 
 

  

 


